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No:   PIV (2) 382/2016           Dated:  06.01.2021 
                                            

NOTIFICATION

It is hereby notified that there is no suitable candidate available

for selection to the post of High School Assistant (Malayalam)(By Transfer) in

General  Education  Department  in  Palakkad  District  in  response  to  the

notification  published  in  the  Gazette  dated  31.12.2019  vide  Category  No.

509/2019.

       (By Order of the Commission)

District Officer
Kerala Public Service Commission

                                                                        District Office, Palakkad
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